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si M? GILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREALfaculty of medicine

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

14th February, 1930.

Dear Sir Arthur,

In reply to your letter of the|§£
4th inst., re the Montreal Anti-tuberculosis 

and General Health League, I may say that
I am in accord with the views you have 

expressed with reference to the maintenance 

work of the League. I shallof interest in the 

be very glad indeed1- ■to continue

of any committee dealing with

as a member

the matter.I

Faithfully yours
Ü
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Sir Arthur Currie,_ . G.C.M.G.

Principal - McGill University, 
Montreal.
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